Docket No. 99900769/83-01

Pacific Air Products Company

ATTN: Mr. L. R. Hess
President

3133 W. Harvard Blvd.

Santa Ana, CA 92704

Gentlemen:

This is to confirm the telephone conversation on December 7, 1982, by
Mr. R. E. Oller of this office with you concerning the inspection at
the Santa Ana plant on February 7-11, 1983.

The NRC inspector will be Mr. R. E. Oller.

The inspection will relate to implementation of your QA program and
followup on a 10 CFR Part 50.55(e) construction deficiency report
concerning dampers supplied to Comanches Peak Station.

Your cooperation concerning this matter will be appreciated.

Sincerely,
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Uldis Potapovs, Chief
Vendor Program Branch

bcc: R. E. Oller

J. T. Collins
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